
Mozambique Regional Transmission Development Project (CESUL)

Announcement

  

 

  

Mozambique Regional Transmission Development Project (CESUL)

  

 

  

CESUL Project Launching Conference

  

 

  

Following the postponement of the CESUL Project Launching Conference initially scheduled for
last October 17, we here inform all the invited guests and registered institutions that the
Conference is now scheduled to 24th November 2011 at Joaquim Chissano Conference Center
starting at 08:45h.

  

 

  

To all invited guests and registered institutions are requested to confirm the participation until 14
th

November 2011, at EDM, Direcção de Electrificação e Projectos located at Av.Filipe Samuel
Magaia Nº 368 Maputo, or via following email: 
          Este endereço de e-mail está protegido de spam bots, pelo que necessita do Javascript
activado para o visualizar      
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Mozambique Regional Transmission Development Project (CESUL)

 

  

All other institutions interested in the project and willing to participate in this event are invited to
register until the 10th November 2011, at the address mentioned above.

  

 

  

For additional information please contact Mrs. Lidia Nhanombe, through the:

  

Telephone: +258 21353640

  

E-mail:       Este endereço de e-mail está protegido de spam bots, pelo que necessita do
Javascript activado para o visualizar      
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